
Bloom-Carroll Primary 
October 2, 2017 

“Peace begins with a smile.”  - Mother Teresa 

Our mission is to instill in students a love for learning, confidence in their abilities , and a 

positive behavioral environment by providing a wide range of materials, teaching     

methods, and experiences that will  consistently encourage and challenge students’     

individual learning and behavioral growth. 
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Linda Cain 

Secretary 
SAVE THE DATE! 

Kindergarten and First Grade 

Holiday Program 

Thursday, December 14th 

Kindergarten will perform at        

6:10 p.m. 

      First Grade will perform at 

                     7:30 p.m. 

All performances will be held at the 

Bloom Carroll Middle School        

Auditorium. 

 

Classroom Harvest Parties 

Parties will be held on Friday,        

October 27th.  Parties will be held 

prior to the grade level Specials.  

Teachers will be sending out more 

information. 

If your child chooses to wear a      

special outfit please be aware:   

 Outfit needs to be in alignment 

with district and school            

expectations 

 Outfit needs to fit over clothing 

 Outfits are not allowed to be 

worn to school or worn home. 

 Parent Teacher Conference 

Change 

Due to conflicts with community  

trick or treat nights we are moving 

our Thursday, October 26th parent 

teacher conference night to            

Thursday, November 9th.   

Scheduling forms will be sent home  

on Monday, October 9th. 

 

Veteran’s Day Assembly 

On Friday, November 10th we will be 

recognizing our Veterans.  We will 

gather at the Middle School           

Auditorium at 1:30 p.m..  We want 

our students to invite their special 

Veteran to our assembly or give us 

the name of their special Veteran.  

Please find the information attached 

to this newsletter. 

 

PTO Science Night 

This is a wonderful evening for students 

to explore and investigate.  This will be 

held on Tuesday, October 24th,               

6 p.m. to 8p.m..  The event will be held at 

Bloom Carroll High School.  Mr. Joe 

Carter and the Science Club will be  

prepping and sharing this event. 

Looking Ahead 

October   

Fair Days 

No School 

11    

- 

13 

PTO Meeting @ 

BCIS 

 

16 

PTO Science Night 

6 p.m.—8 p.m. @ 

BCHS 

24  

 

 

Harvest Parties         27 

Grade Cards 

Sent Home 

27 

School Day        

Doors Open    

8:35 a.m.        

Enter Classrooms   

8:50 a.m.        

Tardy Bell          

9:00 a.m.         

Dismissal            

3:35 p.m. 



         Happy Birthday To You! 

        October 

          Jillian Beadle 

Avery Jones 

Addison Lister 

Andrew Miller 

Milo Curnutte 

Winnie Curnutte 

Molly Daron  

Madison Hayes 

Chase Allen 

Kolton Greene 

Reagan Hass 

Amelia Wemer 

Lillianna Dyar 

Allison Shirkey 

Harrison Krigbaum 

Kennedy Adkins 

Cooper Dawson 

Jackson Rodriguez 

Katelan Luke 

 

Luke Lotte 

Vincent Huitger 

Isabella Carrizales 

Landon Ash 

Dane Vermillion 

Reese Woodyard 

Owen Ballard 

Jennie Burr 

Marley Rieff 

Zoey Werstak 

Benjamin Snoke 

Rylie Raye 

Peyton Malernee 

Avary Ehni 

Kaylynn Shiflet 

Colton Powers 

Caden Mills 

Thatcher Duerr 

Lincoln Horacek 

September Students of the Month 

(*denotes Building Student of the Month) 

Kindergarten:  Amelia Werner, Isaac Hennis 

First Grade:  Claire Pearce, Landon Chapman 

Second Grade:  Macie Uhl*, Cody Ball 



Thank you to all who supported 

this PTO fundraiser and to 

those who volunteered for this 

event. 

2016-2017 “Pop Tab” Update 

 

Thank you to the students and parents that collect “Pop Tabs”. 

This year we recycled $246.90 to be split between 

Shriners Hospital and the Ronald McDonald House. 

Please continue to collect “Pop Tabs” and send them to school with your child’s 
name and teacher. 

Thank you so much for your support!!! 

If you have any questions, please contact Wanda Mann at 
wmann@bloomcarroll.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents, you need to sign your student in at the office if  it is 9:00 a.m. or later.  
Thank you.   

mailto:wmann@bloomcarroll.org

